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ARKANSAS POWER & LIGHT COMPANY
July 21, 1989
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Mr. James L. Milhoan, Director 't1i e

)W "Division of Reactor Projects -

DU. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000 _,
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Arlington, Texas 76011

SUBJECT: Arkansas Nuclear One - Unit 1
Docket No. 50-313
License No. DPR-51
Submittal of Licensee vent Reports (LERs)
50-313/88-029-00 and 50 21.3/88-030-00

Dear Mr. Milhoan:

Our previous correspondence concerning the subject LERs dated
July 14, 1989 (1CAN078906), contained errors in the dates on which
certain events occurred. The piping support discrepancies for the
BWST piping were discovered June 20, 1988, and the discrepancies for
the letdown piping on September 23, 1988, not vice versa as
previously stated. Also, the more rigorous evaluations of the
systems with the as-found support discrepancies were subsequently
completed in May 1989 instead of May 1988 as stated. We sincerely
regret any inconvenience or confusion which the misstatements may
have caused.
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General Manager,,

Technical Support-
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cc: U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission I

Document Control Desk
Mail Station PI-137
Washington, DC 20555
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